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October Half Term Activities 
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Weekly Activity  
Schedule  
(term times only) 
 

11-15 years 

Mondays 4pm – 6pm 
Personal Development 
Tuesdays 4pm – 6pm 
Counselling / Maths Club 
Wednesdays 4pm – 6pm 
Cookery Club 
Thursdays 4pm – 6pm  
Dance / Fitness  
Fridays 4pm – 6pm 
Performing Arts  
Saturdays 11am – 4pm 
Jewellery Making Confidence 
Building Creative Media 
 

16-19 years 

Mondays 11am – 3pm 
Music 
Tuesdays 11am – 3pm  
Drama 
Wednesdays 11am–3pm 
Cookery Club 
Thursdays 11am – 3pm 
Fashion Design 
Fridays 11am – 3pm 
Jewellery Making 
Saturdays 11am – 4pm 
Personal Development 

NEWS FROM THE 
ROSEBUD CENTRE

Our October half term activities went ahead successfully including 
the eagerly anticipated cultural day, where each of our service 
users contributed a sample of their traditional cuisine. We would 
especially like to thank the parents who supported this event. This 
was followed by film screenings, Life Skills workshop, Yoga Fitness, 
a day trip to the Woodlands Park Farm and Jewellery Making. 
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Future Plans 
We have lots of exciting events 
and activities lined up for the 
future, some of which include a 
Weekend Residential. This time 
away from home will be a great 
opportunity for the girls to 
develop a sense of 
independence, practice skills 
learnt from Cookery Club and 
work towards their individual 
Personal Development goals. 
Places are limited and will only 
be awarded to those whose 
attendance is consistent. 

RoseGarden SOS 
Saturday 22nd November 2014  
11am - 3pm 

Due to recent and developing 
events, we will be holding an 
emergency workshop for 
parents of Rosebud service 
users on Saturday 22nd Nov.  
 
Unlike previous sessions, this 
will only require participation 
of mothers. We strongly 
encourage you to make time 
in your diary for this session. 
As always, this will take place 
at the Blockhouse Community 
Centre.   

A subsequent session will take 
place on Saturday 24th 
January 2015 as planned. 
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